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On September 3, 2024, an Interactive Group discussion on “Will Artificial 

Intelligence replace or assist Humans” was organized for MBA Final Year Students 

in the Department of Business Administration. Discussion is an integral part for 

management personnel’s which is used to find a solution for given problem situation. 

It involves a discussion on a given topic with other candidates, usually with similar 

experience and qualification and play a significant role in improving the decision 



making skills. For conducting this activity the necessary assistance and guidance 

was provided by Prof. Shrivardhan Pathak (Head) and Prof. Manish Kumar 

Srivastava (Coordinator) of the department. 

 

The session was started by Mr. Rahul Pal. He brief the students about the topic of 

the GD and make them aware about the basic etiquettes which are required for the 

effective group discussion.  

After that the discussion was started and all the students actively participated and 

shared their views on the given topic.  Some students highlighted how AI assisted 

the human while other pointed how it going to replace humans in future. Students 

successfully defended their views with supportive justifications. 

 

At the end of the session the key parameters (like attentive listening, active 

participation, supportive justification and an appropriate body language) on which 

this discussion was evaluated and explained by Ms. Anshika Mishra and further 

suggestions for making such discussion more effective in future were provided by 

Mrs. Shivangi Gupta which will definitely help the management students in their 

future endeavours. 
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